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Ref: MKn/NW 
 
 
14 June 20212 
 
 
 
Dear Student 
 

GCSE Results Day - Thursday 12 August 2021 
 
Examinations results will be available for you to collect in person on Thursday 12 August 2021, from the 
main hall. 
 
Further information will be sent out in due course explaining how this will work and the timings for you to 
arrive at the school (subject to Covid). 
 
If you wish any other person (including family members) to collect your results on your behalf, you must 
inform the school before results day of your intention and complete the Results Collection Request form 
available on our school website (www.smithdonhigh.org.uk).  This form must be handed in by the person 
you have authorised to collect your results on 12 August, along with the documentation requested on the 
form. 
 
If you do not collect your results in person, or complete the Results Collection Request process, then they 
will be sent to you via our normal postal service. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mr M Knott 

Assistant Headteacher 
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